OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2014

To the Members of the California State Senate:

[ am returning Senate Bill 975 without my signature.

The far-reaching questionnaire proposed by this bill requires contractors to provide
detailed information under penalty of perjury. I believe such a questionnaire adds
burdens to the bidding process without providing much of a benefit.

Sincerely,

/NG

Edmund G. Brown Jr
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